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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

❊ Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 
  
We are one family. You are True Parents' children! That 
relationship is unshakable and stands strong like a 
beautiful tree. Isn't that so? Nobody can tear us apart 
from one another. Regarding this rally, I heard that 
some Christians could not understand us, which caused 
some setbacks for this rally. However, and I have 
mentioned this several times, the time has come when 
we need to reveal the truth. We can no longer wait. 
Therefore, all of you must courageously tell the truth to 
everyone you know. 
  

Hak Ja Han  
August 6, 2018 Victory Celebration for the 2018 Rallies 
to March Forward Toward a Day of New Hope Citibank 

Hall, São Paulo, Brazil 
  
  

 
  

 
 

  

Planning meeting for the 
organized the ACLC Las Vegas 
chapter    
  

 
  
After the Peace Starts with Me event on June 22nd, the 

  
Upcoming events: 
  
430 Club - Fridays 7-
8:30 PM - CHG Main 
  
Spanish DP WS - 
Fridays 7-10 PM - CHG 
  
DP and Bible Study - 
Thursdays 7 PM CHG 
  

Useful Links: 
www.dplife.info 
Create a life you love, the one 
that God always wanted you to 
have 

http://bfm.familyfed.org/ 
Updates on Blessing & Family 
Ministry. 
  
www.heavenlytribe.org 
Resources for Tribal Messiahs 
  

 
  
  

 
  
▣ Tribal Messiahship Card 
  
▣  Membership Form   
  
  
http://cafe.daum.net/lvfc

 
   LV Community Website 
  
Checkout Our New 
FaceBook Page 
  

 
  



 

 

Las Vegas Christian ministers have gotten together on 
July 9th and arranged a second meeting, July 25th, to 
organize the American Clergy Leadership 
Conference(ACLC) Las Vegas chapter with the 
Christian Clergy. The goal of the ACLC Las Vegas 
branch is to guide the True Family values ... 

 
 

  
Las Vegas Shinning Project 
  

 
  
On June 29, 2019, Shine City Project spent time 
volunteering at Three Square! The only food bank in 
Southern Nevada, Three Square's mission is to provide 
wholesome food to hungry people, while passionately 
pursuing a hunger-free community. In 2018, with the 
help of more than 1,400 community partners, Three 
Square... 

 
 

  
UPF Delegation Meets with Pope 
Francis at Vatican 
  

 
  
The delegation consisted of Dr. Thomas G. Walsh, the 
chair of UPF International; Dr. Tageldin Hamad, vice 
president of UPF International; and H.E. Hisham Badr, the 
ambassador of Egypt to Italy and the president of the 
World Food Programme Executive Board….. 
  

 
  
  

 
  

KEEP IN TOUCH: 
Phone: (702) 990-0116  
Web: http://cafe.daum.net/lvfc 
Like Our Facebook Page 
  

 

 
  
  
Previous Newsletter: 
  
810 811 812 813 814 815 
816 817 818 819 820 821 
822 823 824 825 826 827 
828 829 830 831 832 833  
834 835 836 837 838 839 
840 841 842 843 844 845 
846 847 848 
  
  
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

  

 



 

 

 
 

 
  

 
  
Dear brothers and sisters. Thanks to your sincere 
prayer, today (7/10) our elder brother Jim Rigney 
returned home safely after the successful surgery. I ask 
for your continuous prayers for the quick recovery of 
brother Jim Rigney. 
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